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Little Chester Conservation Area Street Lighting Design 

The design adds heritage lanterns to seven new 
streets in the conservation area plus extending 
an existing scheme. 

Area Background: 

Little Chester was designated a Conservation Area in 
September 1991 in recognition of its historic character 
and townscape value. The area was incorporated into the 
Borough of Derby in the 1550’s but has an even older 
history. 

The origins of Little Chester can be traced back to the 
period of the Roman occupation, when a settlement called 
Derventio was established as early as AD69-76. 
Considerable remains from this period have been found in 

the area. The remains of stone walls can be seen amongst the modern houses off Marcus Street; 
these mark the location of the commercial and administrative core, but the settlement itself 
extended well beyond this. 

Lighting Requirements: 

The lighting levels have been 
provided by the Derby City Council 
street lighting department as part 
of the PFI bid for street lighting in 
the city and meet the latest UK 
and European standards for road 
and footpath lighting.   

The lighting design uses white 
light for residential areas and 
provides a significantly improved 
level of light for residents. 

Overview: 

The map to the right shows a 
breakdown of the agreed design 
for the area with the dark blue line 
showing the conservation area 
boundary. 

 
Lighting Design Summary 
 
Enhancing the area with Victorian 
style lanterns on 7 new streets and 
extending the scheme on Chester 
Green Road. 
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Lighting Design Details: 

The table below shows a street by street breakdown of the lighting to be used in the area as well 
an approximate date when works will commence. 

STREET EQUIPMENT START 

Caesar Street Standard equipment - 

Camp Street Plain black columns with black Victorian style lanterns w/c 09/05/11 

Centurion Walk Plain black columns with black Victorian style lanterns w/c 09/05/11 

Chester Green Road Plain black columns with black Victorian style lanterns w/c 09/05/11 

City Road Standard equipment w/c 04/04/11 

Darley Playing Fields Standard equipment w/c 11/04/11 

Drage Street Standard equipment - 

John Lombe Drive Standard equipment w/c 11/04/11 

Kirk Street Plain black columns with black Victorian style lanterns w/c 09/05/11 

Maplebeck Court Standard equipment - 

Marcus Street Plain black columns with black Victorian style lanterns w/c 09/05/11 

New Chester Street Standard equipment - 

North Parade Plain black columns with black Victorian style lanterns w/c 09/05/11 

Old Chester Road Standard equipment w/c 11/04/11 

Roman Road Standard equipment - 

Seale Street Plain black columns with black Victorian style lanterns w/c 09/05/11 

St Paul’s Road Plain black columns with black Victorian style lanterns w/c 09/05/11 

Vivian Street Standard equipment - 

 

Equipment: 

The diagram left shows the two styles of equipment to 
be used.  The standard equipment will be a dark grey 
column with a white lantern (left image).  The second 
style of column to be used will be a plain black column 
with a black Victorian style square lantern (right image). 

 

Feedback: 

Balfour Beatty has a liaison officer to deal with any 
questions or queries you may have regarding the PFI 
and streetlight replacements.  You can call on 0800 876 
6346 or email to lightingderby@bbisl.com 


